
Happy Holidays & Happy New Year 
from all of us at the WISC Lab!

	 December and January are always 
busy months at the Waisman Center, with 
so many families coming in for visits while 
their children and teenagers are on holiday 
breaks.  As always, thank you for your amaz-
ing contributions to this important work. We 
hope your holiday season is filled with spe-
cial times spent with those most special to 
you. Stay safe as you travel and eat an extra 
piece of pie!  

Fondly, 

Dr. Katie Hustad, Phoebe Natzke, Ashley 
Sakash, Michael Molinaro, Jing Shen, & the 

WISC Lab Team

	 Wish us happy holidays 
on Facebook! The WISC Lab 

has a new Facebook presence, 
and we would love to connect 
with you.  While our lab web-
site continues to host most 
of our scientific content, the 
WISC Lab Facebook page of-
fers weekly insights into life 

at the lab, student spotlights, 
features on some of our par-

ticipants and opportunities for 
participation in new studies. 

Check us out!
https://www.facebook.com/

wisclabwaisman

https://www.facebook.com/wisclabwaisman
https://www.facebook.com/wisclabwaisman

